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June 2, 2017 

TO: David Peterson 

FROM: John Wesley Miller 

RE: Re-Zoning meeting 

P11 KlOt.tlJ2.. 

-tll-
/ . 

/ L 
(.,,,/--

I would like to request a continuance from the meeting on June 6 to the meeting on June 20, 

2017. My old friend, Rudy Castro, has died and the funeral is on the 6'h of June. 

Thank you very much. 

Of course, if you want to approve it without me there, it's OK. Again, thank you for all of 

your cooperation and help in facilitating this process. 


